
 
                    TRUCKEE MEADOWS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

SIERRA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
   
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6  
 

 

STAFF REPORT 
Board Meeting Date: June 15, 2015 

 
 

DATE: June 9, 2015 

TO: Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners 
 Sierra Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners  

FROM: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief 
 Phone:  (775) 328-6123 Email: cmoore@tmfpd.us 

THROUGH: John Spencer, Washoe County Undersheriff  

SUBJECT: Presentation (by Washoe County Sheriff’s Office), discussion and possible direction to 
staff regarding regional dispatch.  

 
SUMMARY 
Washoe County Undersheriff John Spencer will present and discuss issues regarding regional dispatch.  
 
Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, secure and healthy communities 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION 
On May 26, 2015 during a concurrent meeting along with the City of Reno and Washoe County Board 
of Commissioners the Board of Fire Commissioners discussed and requested further information 
regarding regional dispatch. 
 
BACKGROUND 
Dispatch is a critical component of the automatic aid process. The process to dispatch automatic aid will 
not be automated initially and dispatching by automatic vehicle locators will need to be studied as to 
cost and implementation.  
 
The Undersheriff will present and discuss matters related to regional dispatch including dispatching for 
automatic aid  
  
FISCAL IMPACT  
The fiscal impact in matters related to regional dispatch is not known.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
There is no staff recommendation.  
 
POSSIBLE MOTION 
A possible motion to staff could be, “I move to direct staff”.     
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